
 

 

 

Date: 27 March 2020 

 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT #2 BY KANGAROO MATH MALAYSIA REGARDING THE 

CURRENT COVID-19 PANDEMIC SITUATION 

 

I refer to the earlier statement dated 16 March 2020. 

 

As the Movement Control Order is extended until 14 April 2020, please note the following: 

1. All schools which have registered for Kangaroo Math Competition 2020 can 

organize the contest once your school opens. It is recommended to organize it by 

26 April 2020, if possible. 

 

2. Some contest packages have been sent by courier to schools. The contest 

packages that have not been sent will be couriered as soon as the Movement 

Control Order period is over. 

 

3. For individual participants (those not registered through a school), they will take 

the contest online. It will not be on 10-12 April 2020 as communicated by email 

earlier. The dates will be announced later by email to all the persons-in-charge of 

individual participants. 

 

Should there be any extension on the Movement Control Order period, we will update you 

accordingly. In the meantime, please stay safe and healthy at home. 

Kangaroo Math Malaysia regrets all inconveniences. If you have any concern or question, 

please contact us at 018-3920204 or 012-9300563 or info@kangaroomath.com.my. 

 

 

 

 

M SUHAIMI RAMLY 

Director, Kangaroo Math Malaysia 
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